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What’s On at Cove Cliff 
March 7th – 11th  

 
Thank you Cove Cliff families for your generous donations  

to the Sage House!  Well done! 
MON, MARCH 7TH            
 

TUES, MAR. 8TH     
 

WEDNESDAY, MAR. 9TH         
 8:00-8:40  a.m.  : Beginning band  
 8:40-9:20 a.m.   : Continuing band  
 

THURSDAY, MAR. 10TH     
 

FRIDAY, MAR. 11TH       
 10:30-11:25 a.m.  : Beginning band  
 11:25-12:00 p.m.   : Continuing band  
 Lunch    : PAC Hot Lunch – Well Fed Day  
 

Upcoming Events:   
Check our online calendar for upcoming events especially for early dismissals & Pro D Days 

March 14th – 25th   : Spring Break – School is not in session  
March 28th  M  : School re-opens after Spring Break. Welcome Back! 
March 30th  W  8:00 a.m. : Kilometer Club begins!  M & W (All grades are welcome to participate) 

March 30th  W  7:00 p.m.  : PAC Meeting –Virtual  

  Join Zoom Meeting: 

  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87903581553?pwd=UTBBNUUxRVc0Y2cvRmFVYVNic2ZrUT09 

  Meeting ID: 879 0358 1553 

  Passcode: 273112 

March 31st  Th  : Field Trip – Division 6  
April 1th   F  : PAC Hot Lunch – Sushi Day  
April 8th  F  : PAC Hot Lunch – Well Fed Day 
April 15th  F  : Good Friday – School is not in session 
April 18th  M  : Easter Monday – School is not in session 
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“The Card Project” – orders open March 28 

 

The children made amazing art for this exciting fundraiser! 

Orders open Monday, March 28. 

Look out for your child’s greeting card coming home after spring break. 

Every child’s card is unique.  

The front showcases their own art with  

their name and grade printed on the back. 

You can order professionally printed greeting cards, notebooks, digital prints,  

stretched canvasses and now, canvas tote bags, mugs and tea towels. 

 

From March 28, you can see your child’s art and place an order online at: 

www.TheCardProject.ca 

ORDERS are due by Sunday, April 10 

for delivery in the week of April 25-29 – in time for Mother’s Day! 

This is a wonderful fundraising opportunity for our school. We receive 20% of the sales. 

Remember, the cards and notebooks make great gifts! 

THANK YOU in advance for your support. 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to Marcelle at Marcelle@TheCardProject.ca 
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Do any of these treasures belong to your children? 

If so, please let us know and we will happily deliver the lost item  
to their classroom.  

 
 
 

Student Learning Surveys 
The 2021/22 Student Learning Survey is now available until April 20th /22 for students in Grades 
4, 7, 10 & 12 as well as for parents, staff and administration. The student and staff surveys are 
available in English and French and the parent survey is available in 18 languages. Parents of 

students in Grades 4 & 7 please take some time to complete the survey prior to April 29th. 
Students will be given time in school.  2021/22 Student Learning Survey 

 

 
Information and Reminders 

- BCCDC links are now posted on our web-site. 
- Please remember to do the Daily Health Check prior to coming to school. 
- Adults, please wear a mask when on school property. 
- No dogs on the property please. 
- Student Drop Off/Pick Up - Our parking lots are NOT for student pick up and drop off. If 

you are at the front round-about, do not leave your car, as this area is for drop off and 
pick up only. No Parking. We have buses and emergency vehicles that need access to 
the round-about. Thank you for your co-operation and for keeping our community safe. 
When the cones are up blocking driveway access, please do not drive through or block 
the cones. 

- Celebrations - At this time, due to our Covid protocol, please do not send treats or food 
to be shared in the classroom. Thank you for understanding. 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/student-learning-survey
https://www.sd44.ca/school/covecliff/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.sd44.ca/COVID-19/dailyhealthcheck/Pages/default.aspx#/=

